
From: ZAGAME, KRISTINA <zagame@email.sc.edu>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/15/2016 2:00:45 PM
Subject: Cervical Cancer Prevention Act - Carolina News

Hello Chaney Adams,

My name is Kristina Zagame and I'm with Carolina News. I have been following the Cervical Cancer Prevention 
Act and know that the bill has been moved through the legislature. I was wondering if there has been a date 
set for when Nikki Haley will be addressing this bill and either signing or dismissing the bill. Please let me know 
as soon as you can.

Thank you,
Kristina Zagame

Carolina News
617-943-0403
zagame@email.sc.edu
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